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Candidates for South Kitsap schools with 

fiscal responsibility in mind 

David Thompson, Olalla 

Kitsap Sun 

 

It's a rare opportunity we have to elect three solid members to the South 

Kitsap School Board. 

Sehmel, Cross and Edwards are clear-eyed about the issues and the 

challenges. They are focused on solutions that will most certainly lead to 

much better results than we have heretofore experienced. All of these 

candidates also oppose the outlandish $271 million bond issue. 

For a very comprehensive discussion of the issues and proposals, I 

found Edwards web page, www.edwardsforskschools.com to be very 

helpful and convincing. My sons are all grown, but, even though I have 

no children enrolled in the district, I have an interest in well run schools 

and fiscal responsibility. 

David Thompson, Olalla 

 


